
 

   

Date: September 5, 2024  

 

Statement from Acting Commissioner Kevin Dehmer Regarding Camden City 
School District Board of Education President Wasim Muhammad 

 
Superintendent Katrina McCombs’ statement today reinforces what Governor Murphy made clear back in January: 
Board President Wasim Muhammad should resign from the Camden City School District Board of Education. I firmly 
believe that the Camden community deserves to start the school year focused on providing excellent educational 
opportunities for their students rather than focused on unnecessary and harmful distractions. As outlined in her 
letter, Superintendent McCombs is making an appeal that is reflective of the needs, priorities, and values of their 
community and that serves the best interests of the students, parents, and educators of Camden City School District. 
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